
Friday, Oct. 12th 

Good morning Gateway Guardians, here’s our news for Friday, Oct. 12th. 

Gateway show your persistence and resilience by entering the Gateway Grit Poster Contest. 

Submissions are due on Thursday of next week. The 1st place poster will be displayed in the Yearbook 

along with a picture of the winner! There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd. All posters that show 

creativity and effort will be displayed in the front entrance. 

Posters need to be submitted to  Mr. Anderson, room 205.  

 

Visit the library to check out a great new book from our Gateway Reads program. Remember, when you 

are done with a Gateway Reads book fill out a slip and turn it in. We will draw names for prizes each 

month.  Congratulations to our winners for September!  Please visit the library to select your prize!  

8th graders, we need you! If you would like to be on our Gateway Reads committee to select books for 

our new list, turn in your application today.  Stay tuned to GBN for our first meeting next week.  

 

The Gateway Cross Country team hosted their home meet on Wednesday.  All the athletes on the team 

worked hard and ran their best.   

The Gateway Cross Country team will be competing at the district championship next Thursday at 

Heatherwood.  Good luck cross country team! 

In Fundraising news…   The fundraising packets are due today as it’s the last day of our 

fundraiser.  Please turn your envelope into the office.  Teachers would you please count the number of 

items your first period class sold.  Thanks to everyone who participated! 

Remember Guardians, guard your character! 

 


